
 
                                   Tuesday 14th November 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Paperclip Party! 
 

In Class 6, we reward the children for their work, behaviour and effort with paperclips, 

which are joined together to create a chain. Class 6 completed their paperclip chain at the 

beginning of this half term, but it has been so busy we haven’t had a chance to celebrate. So, 

tomorrow afternoon the children will be able to finally have their paperclip party. As part of 

the celebrations, children are welcome to bring some fruit, crisps or biscuits to share with 

their friends. Please remember that children are not allowed to bring in any foods containing nuts. 

 

We do not expect every child to bring something in and if your child does contribute it only 

needs to be something small.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Jenson and Mrs Kelleher 
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